
Dear Holy Cross Families, 
 

As some of you are aware, damage was done to some of our Holy Cross Student Science 
Fair Projects between 4:15 and 4:30 on Tuesday, April 8th. students with damaged projects 

were given the day on Wednesday to make any repairs they needed ahead of the Bison 
Regional Science Fair, and no marks were affected due to the damage done. 

 
Unfortunately at this time despite the collaborative effort with St. B  to identify the person 

we believe to have done the damage we were not able to determine who damaged the 
projects on Tuesday. 


